
Reception continues our final theme of ‘I can make a difference!’ This term we will be identi-
fying and discussing the differences that we can make. We will be finding out about how 
our actions have consequences so we can make conscientious decisions. We will do this by 

exploring animals, plants, growing, recycling & learning how to look after the environment. 
These are just some of our key texts for the half term…  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Learning Launchpad: Summer 2, 2024 

Reception: Mrs Khan, Mrs Rylands and Mrs Ashton 

We can’t believe we are in the last half term before Year 
1! What a year it has been! We are all super impressed 
with how far Reception have come on their learning 
journey. This half term is a busy one; we have the farm 
trip, the Reception showcase, sports day, transition day, 
reports and so much more!  

Key Dates: 
Monday 3rd June Start of term 

Tuesday 4th June Reception Farm Trip 

Friday 14th June School of Sanctuary: A Day Of       

Welcome 

Friday 21st June Summer Fair 

Week of 24th June Diversity Week 

Wednesday 3rd July: Art showcase @ St Thomas 

church 

Thursday 4th July Sports Day (weather permitting) 

Friday 5th July Transition Day 

Thursday 4th July Sports Day (reserve)  

Friday 12th July Reception Showcase & Reports 

Monday 15th July Beach Day and Disco 

Friday 19th July Break up for Summer  

I Can Make A Difference! 

English: Children will continue to apply their 
knowledge of Little Wandle Letters and Sounds 
with increasing accuracy and independence. We 
will be applying our knowledge of digraphs to our 
writing and continuing to practice letter for-
mation. We will review all tricky words. We will 
be reading longer words ending in -s/ss/, -s/ z/, -
es. We will also be learning to read root words 
ending in -ing, -ed, /id/, /ed/, - ed/d and root 
words ending in -er, -est.  
Maths: We will continue to explore numbers up to 
20. We will continue to solve simple practical ad-
dition and subtraction problems and begin to di-
vide amounts equally. We will continue to develop 
our understanding of vocabulary and language 
linked to maths.  

P.E: Please send your child to school in their PE 
kit on THURSDAYS. Please sure that kit is in 
line with our uniform policy that can be found 
on our website.  


